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Statement by Turkmenistan

at the 37th session of the Working Group of Universal Periodic Review

UPR Review of Georgia
18-29 January 2021
Thank you, Madame President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of Georgia to the 37th session of the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the detailed presentation of the human-rights-related accomplishments in Georgia.
The Turkmen side positively assesses the efforts made by the Government of Georgia to implement the National Human Rights Strategy for 2014-2020 and other relevant governmental action plans;
Furthermore, welcoming the strengthened cooperation of Georgia with the UN Human Rights Treaty Bodies for promotion and protection of human rights;

Turkmenistan recommends:
1. to take further measures on strengthening the protection of the rights of children, women and persons with disabilities; 

2. to continue ongoing efforts to review and bring the legislation in line with the commitment to the international human rights obligations of Georgia
3. to pursue implementing the national strategy for the promotion and protection of human rights
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of Georgia a successful implementation of UPR recommendations that it will accept during the 3rd cycle of UPR.
I thank you.
Geneva, “26” January 2021
